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29th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to remind you about our trip to Lepe Beach which is fast approaching 

(Thursday 25th April 2019). As a year team we are really excited for this trip as it 

is going to help inspire the children in our Coastal Chaos topic and will allow us lots of 

practical hands on learning. We will be doing a Seashore Safari with one of Lepe’s 

rangers, completing some beach art, and exploring the surrounding environment. 

 

Please make sure that you send your child in suitable clothing as we will be outside 

for the majority of the day and it might be hot or raining. Children need to be in 

school jumpers but can wear weather appropriate bottoms. Please could you send your 

child to school in their trainers and provide them with a pair of wellies – these will be 

used for the seashore safari activity based on the beach where they will get wet feet 

without wellies (we will not however be entering the sea!).  If it’s likely to rain a 

waterproof hooded coat is a must and if possible waterproof trousers would be 

beneficial for wet weather.  If it is sunny please provide your child with a hat, send 

them in with already applied sun cream and their own bottle of sun cream which they 

can re-apply throughout the day. Please make sure all items are named clearly.  

 

The children will need to bring a backpack or bag to carry their lunch, drink (a bottle 

they can drink from throughout the day) and a spare pair of socks in case wellies leak! 

There is a classroom at the Education Centre where these can be left.  If you have 

ordered your child a school packed lunch, these will be sorted out by the office. 

Please note these do not come with a drink therefore a drinks bottle is 

essential. If you have not ordered a lunch please remember to provide a packed lunch 

and drink. 

 

The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.15am so please make sure you are at school on 

time. We will be arriving back around 3pm so you will not need to change end of the 

day arrangements.  

Please do not hesitate to come and talk to us if you have any further questions. 

 

Miss Freeman, Miss Lowden and Mr Guy 

 

mailto:adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk

